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Non school uniform day

Funds raised to be DOUBLED
and used to make school
residentials more accessible

Dear Parent/Guardian

Our residential provider BF Adventure has offered us the opportunity to partake
in a non-uniform day on [date].

The goal is to raise funds (with those who can, donating £1) which will be donated
to their Big Give Christmas Challenge Campaign. The Campaign sees all donations
being DOUBLED with the help of trusts and individual pledgers. The funds raised
from this event will be ringfenced to subsidise pupils receiving free school
meals* to join their fellow pupils on BF Adventure’s day trips / residentials.
*Currently limited to 2 x individuals funded @ 50% Bursary funding per school
group booking. This will increase with available funding and BF Adventure is
raising funds from multiple sources to support this.

There is an optional suggested theme of wearing something outdoorsy / green /
adventurous for the day.

We hope your child will be able to join in the fun and we look forward to opening
up opportunities for pupils to enjoy the excitement and life-long memories that
residentials bring. If you have any questions, please contact [details].

Finally, if you would like to initiate your own fundraising (e.g. dress-down Fridays
in the workplace tend to go down well!) - then please contact BF Adventure by
emailing eleanor.devenish@bfadventure.org.

Yours Sincerely

[Name]



